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Memorandum for the Record: Renumbering of Information Technology and Management
Courses from the 400-level to the 300-level

In February 2019, the Department of Information Technology and Management (ITM) Curriculum Committee
recommended the following actions, which were approved by the ITM Faculty and later were approved by the
Undergraduate Studies Committee and the University Faculty Council as presented here:

Action: Renumber the following 400-level no-prerequisite ITM courses to 300-level numbers to
more accurately reflect their position in the curriculum and better align numbering with university
expectations. There are no changes to course title or descriptions.

a) Renumber ITMD 421 Data Modeling and Applications to ITMD 321

b) Renumber ITMO 440 Introduction to Data Networks and the Internet to ITMO 340

¢) Renumber ITMO 456 Introduction to Open Source Operating Systems to ITMO 356

This change became effective in the 2019-2020 Illinois Institute of Technology Undergraduate Bulletin.
As noted, there were no changes to courses titles or descriptions, and course content for these courses
renumbered to the 300-level is identical to course content as when they were numbered at the 400-level.
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